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08/09/2019  12:28:272019/3522/P OBJ David Auger I wish to object to this both on behalf of myself and the Clarkson and Mornington TRA as unamously agreed at 

the TRA meeting on Friday 30th August 2019.

The use of the marquees such as proposed causes a nuisance to local residents. We request a hearing, as 

objections in previous years were dealt with by adding conditions however these were ignored and were 

ineffective. Attached is a letter to the pub following complaints. However the letter took over one month to be 

sent and the Council's enforecement actions were ineffective.

Local residents are disturbed by the events held in the marquees and there is inadequate prevention of noise 

break out. There is an ongoing complaints process regarding the disturbance from the garden.

While there are no objections to the physical structures we object to the use of any recorded music or 

microphone anywhere other than the main building with doors closed to prevent noise break out. However the 

marquees previously used have been out of keeping with the surrounding area 

Current agreements have been reached between the Council and the Edinboro Castle that the garden be 

cleared by 10pm and that rule if not brought forward to 9pm as desired by residents should be maintained, any 

marquee should cease to be used by 10pm at the latest and preferably by 9pm to be consisent with beer 

gardens with other residential pubs eg Victoria also on Mornington Terrace before it closed. Any events to be 

limited to 50 persons in number and sit down dinners rather than loud parties as residents are frequently 

disturbed by shouting from the garden and current structures in the garden.  It should be a further condition 

that in the event of any nuisance caused, that all use of the marquee should cease for the remainder of the 

period it is in place and removed at the earliest convenience. A situation that residents are disturbed by a 

temporary structure but that any action by the Council to prevent such nuisance takes over a month, will not 

prevent the nuisance and the impact on residents in their homes over the holiday period.

08/09/2019  14:55:242019/3522/P OBJ catherine colley I want to object to this application because of the extra noise, disturbance it creates to the street - the 

marquees are to allow as many people as possible to use the pub and garden - and during closing time the 

disturbance as has been great.  We have had constant talks with the pub managers about this and it is still a 

problem.
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